From: Erika Sellke 
Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2019 3:24 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Cynthia Roubik
Subject: Re: C40 Land Use Planning Mini-Workshop in Seattle on May 21st - 22nd 2019

Hello Steve,
I apologize, I completely forgot to send you an email when I returned from the Seattle trip.  

I did attend the Land Use Planning Mini-Workshop in Seattle on May 21st - 22nd in an official capacity, presenting Chicago projects to workshop attendees from the City of Seattle, the City of Los Angeles, the City of Toronto and the City of Aukland.  I also sat on a panel hosted by the City of Seattle discussing Transit Oriented Development in Chicago.

The C40 organization paid directly for the hotel and lunches and dinners.  The City of Chicago paid for the flight, and was then reimbursed by C40.  I've attached the agenda for the trip.

Again, I am very sorry for not sending this email sooner.  Thank you.

Erika

Erika Sellke | Urban Planner 
City of Chicago | Department of Planning and Development (DPD)
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